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January 2017
Dear Parents,


In December we enjoyed celebrating Christmas with gift making, Christmas music, ringing bells, and singing songs.   We really liked using the jingle bells, cymbals and drums! I’m sure you heard all the beautiful music we made!  We also enjoyed  Fellowship Hall where we  played with the balls, zoomed around on riding toys,  jumped on the bouncy board and just had fun running around!

Our themes and helpers for this month are:

Jan. 2
                       NO    SCHOOL



            
         9           Winter
                             

Nicole,  

                                                                                               Joanne, 

                                                                                               Michaela

       16   
NO SCHOOL – Martin Luther King Day
       23          Shapes                                                            Janell L.          Jamie

       30          Snow                                                               Michaela            Molly
Feb.  6           Dinosaurs


            Chantel               Molly

I know some of you have not had a chance to sign up to help in the classroom for the Winter and Spring.  I will have our schedule posted outside the classroom door. Please check your calendars and come prepared to sign up for a slot.   

 We hope you had a wonderful holiday season and we are looking forward to watching your children grow and learn throughout the year!                                                                                                
Happy New Year!   Marj Stoddard







 and  Susan Worman 
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